60 ROWENA DRIVE TORONTO, ONTARIO M3A 3R2



TELEPHONE 416-393-5505 FACSIMILE 416-393-5916

March 8, 2023

Dear OCS Community:

RE: Senator O'Connor 60TH Anniversary Sponsorship

On Saturday, June 3, 2023, Senator O'Connor will be celebrating its 60th anniversary with a special day of festivities at the school. We are looking forward to bringing so many from the O'Connor community together. We are also planning other fun events and activities as we build up to the milestone celebration. We are looking for sponsorship of this special event through the following opportunities:

Bronze - \$300 donation

✓ Recognition on golf tournament program and reunion day program

Silver - \$600 donation

- ✓ Hole sponsorship at the Tom O'Brien Alumni Classic Golf Tournament
- ✓ Name and logo on tee signage at one hole
- ✓ Recognition on golf tournament program and reunion day program

Gold - \$1,000 donation

- ✓ Hole sponsorship at the Tom O'Brien Alumni Classic Golf Tournament
- ✓ Name and logo on tee signage at one hole
- ✓ Recognition on golf tournament program and reunion day program
- ✓ Posted on Facebook, Instagram and website alumni pages
- ✓ Name listed on commemorative 60th Anniversary plaque at Senator O'Connor

It is unfortunate to realize that most of our student body have only experienced high school through the lens of pandemic life. They have missed out on so much and we are working to correct that. During these months leading up to the anniversary, we are sharing stories from the past to inspire our students to strive for something greater, to define their own time at O'Connor, and to help us rebuild a community that continues a rich tradition of courage and faithfulness; *Audax et Fidelis*.

Our school needs this. Our students need this. And we need you. Thank you in advance for your consideration and support.

In partnership,

Anthony Tacoma John Macciocchi Lisa Landriault

Acting Principal Teacher & Alumni CSPC Chair & Alumni